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Darren Grady was recently interviewed by ASweatLife on the Cannabis Regulation
and Taxation Act (CRTA) that goes into effect on January 1, 2010. In the article,
"Everything You Need to Know About New Cannabis Laws Coming to Illinois in
2020," Darren discusses what the bill means for consumers and for dispensaries,
infusers, transporters, craft growers and cultivation centers. He also explains
how the removal of certain cannabis convictions may impact residents of Illinois.
"I anticipate the impact [of this portion of the bill] will be extraordinarily
beneficial to individuals and communities in Illinois that have been harshly and
unfairly treated by the enforcement of draconian cannabis laws," Darren said.

The full interview can be read on the publication's website.


